
  

  

Oct.   22,   2021   
  

Dear   Parents   and   Guardians,   
  

In  alignment  with  our  Safe  and  Caring  mandate,  we  ask  that  the  following  guidelines  are                 
respected   in   regards   to   Halloween   costumes:   

  
 1.  Avoid  Hidden  Iden��es:  'No  person  is  allowed  to  disguise  their  iden�ty  in  any  fashion  on                   

school  property  without  prior  permission  of  school  staff.'  To  ensure  the  safety  of  all,  please  carry                  
masks   and   only   wear   them   during   our   Halloween   Parade   por�on   of   the   day.   

  
 2.  Avoid  Offensive  or  Disturbing  Costumes:  Costumes  that  are  viewed  as  offensive,  indecent,  or                 

disturbing  by  school  administra�on  will  be  removed.  Weapons,  plas�c  or  otherwise,  of  any  kind                
are  not  permi�ed  at  school.  Homeroom  teachers  are  to  ask  if  they  are  unsure  about  a  student's                   
costume.   Failure   to   comply   may   result   in   further   disciplinary   ac�on.   

  
3.  All  costumes  must  meet  our  dress  code  found  in  our  student  handbook.  Students  will  be                  
asked   to   change   if   costumes   fail   to   follow   our   guidelines.   

  
School  administra�on  reserves  the  right  to  make  any  required  judgments  in  the  above  areas  and                 
all   a�re.   

  
  

I  appreciate  your  support  in  keeping  our  students  safe  and  cared  for.  Student  council  has                 
prepared  a  variety  of  ac�vi�es  for  students  to  enjoy  throughout  the  week.  If  you  have                 
ques�ons,   please   feel   free   to   contact   your   homeroom   teacher.   
Sincerely,     

  
  

Principal   
Jordan   Robinson   

  
  

ÉCOLE     MOTHER   D’YOUVILLE     SCHOOL   
5330   Rue   Parc     Beaumont,   AB      T4X   1W4      Phone:   780.929.0792   

  


